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Capilano University, North Vancouver, BC

Carl Orff Canada 28th National Conference

“Constellation” – Together We Shine
November 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On May 3 – 5, 2024, Music for Children-Carl Orff Canada-Musique Pour Enfants will present its biennial National Conference, “Constellation”, in North Vancouver at Capilano University.  The 3 day conference will be hosted by the BC Orff Chapter, a provincial affiliate of the national organization, and is expecting delegates from across the country.  The ongoing priority of the organization and the conference is the encouragement and development of high standards of music education through the teachings of composer/educator Carl Orff’s philosophy. The teaching approach emphasizes joy and creativity in music-making through speech, poetry, drama, singing, body percussion, creative movement, improvisation and the playing of recorders and a variety of Orff instruments including xylophones, metallophones, glockenspiels and African, Asian and Latin percussion.

Your child has been selected to perform in the Childrens’ Performing Group at the opening ceremonies of this national conference.  The opening ceremonies will take place Friday, May 3rd, 2024 10:15– 11:45 am at the BlueShore Financial Centre for the Performing Arts at Capilano University in North Vancouver (parents are welcome to attend).  The opening ceremonies will include welcome speeches from various dignitaries, a keynote address and a 30 minute childrens’ performance.  The childrens’ performance will include students from different schools in the Burnaby School District. 
There is a high level of commitment, time and dedication asked of the students who choose to take advantage of this unique learning opportunity.  Students are expected to attend all school rehearsals with their teacher and the joint rehearsals with the other schools.  Please secure the following dates on your calendar and sign the consent form if you are interested in having your child participate in the opening ceremonies for “Constellation” on Friday, May 3rd, 2024.  
All Joint Rehearsals are held at

South Slope Elementary

4446 Watling Street, Burnaby
January 22nd, 5:30 - 7:00

February 16th FULL DAY, 9:00 - 3:00

March 11th, 5:30 - 7:00

April 20th FULL DAY, 9:00 - 3:00

April 27th FULL DAY, 9:00 - 3:00
Full Day Rehearsals:  Students to bring their own lunch.  Snacks will be provided.
Along with the joint rehearsals, each student will be responsible for attending their own school rehearsal.  Each teacher will determine what that will look like for their school.  Transportation to the BlueShore Financial Centre for the Performing Arts on Friday, May 3rd is the responsibility of the parents.  Students should arrive by 8:45 am. (2055 Purcell Way, North Vancouver “Capilano University”)
Please return the signed consent form to your child’s teacher/director to secure their spot.  Further information will be sent home closer to the date. Feel free to contact your child’s teacher/director if you have any questions.  You may want to check out the conference website at https://sites.google.com/view/2024constellation/home
Yours truly,

Ms. Teresa Fierro



Ms. Shawne Chastko
South Slope Elementary


Twelfth Avenue Elementary
Ms. Bonnie Ishii





Confederation Park Elementary



CONSTELLATION: Together We Shine
Student Name:____________________ School:__________________________

I give permission for my child to participate in all rehearsals for the performance for the Opening Ceremonies of the National Orff Conference, “Constellation”.  I will ensure that my child will be at the BlueShore Financial Centre for the Performing Arts on Friday, May 3rd at 8:45 am
_______________________________     _______________________________
Parent’s Signature
                                   Student’s Signature

_______________________________

Parent Cellular Phone #

